
Family Update: 06/03/2022


Always…Our first and highest priority is to protect and advocate for our residents and staff. 


Charles County is experiencing significant community spread however according to the Center for 
Medicare and Medicaid Services and the Maryland Department of Health, visitation may still occur. 
Therefore, Sagepoint is requiring additional measures that are now in place to protect the most 
vulnerable, our residents. 


• Masks and eye protection are required in all settings and visitors are required to wear eye 
protection and N95 masks during the entire visit.  


• Visitors can not remove their masks or eye protection until they leave the facility.


• Residents on Unit 100 will visit in the Red-Carpet Room


• Residents on Unit 200 will visit in the Dining Room.


• Outdoor visits are HIGHLY recommended at this time. 


Please be aware of the risk of potential exposure either from you to the resident or to you when you 
visit.


If you are an at-risk or immunocompromised individual, do not visit at this time. 


Sagepoint Skilled Nursing Center:


Our latest round of weekly testing has resulted in 5 vaccinated and boosted residents and 4 vaccinated 
and boosted staff testing positive. All CDC and Maryland Department of Health Guidelines are being 
followed.


Assisted Living and Memory Care


Our latest round of weekly testing has resulted in 4 vaccinated and boosted staff testing positive. No 
residents have tested positive. All CDC and Maryland Department of Health Guidelines are being 
followed.



